
Use “Netiquette” 

When you are engaged online, we expect that all students, staff, and community behave 
appropriately.  Unionville-Chadds Ford students must follow our Acceptable Use Policy (Policy 
815).  

A few reminders when engaging online: 

●​ Use respectful behavior and language 
●​ Be honest and show academic integrity 
●​ Wear appropriate clothing during video meetings 
●​ Use appropriate pictures, emojis and/or avatars 
●​ Appropriate video transmissions 

Please remember to treat others online as if you would treat others in person.  Act kindly and 
show consideration for others. 

Using Gmail to stay informed 

All UCFSD students grades 5 to 12 have Gmail email accounts.  These accounts are provided 
to the students by the UCFSD school district. 

Distance learning relies on using online communication tools such as Gmail to receive 
information from teachers about coursework, lessons, and other content.  Gmail is considered a 
very important tool for the success of distance learning. We expect students to check their email 
throughout the day to receive teacher communication. 

UCFSD Technology offer a location  

●​ Troubleshooting WiFi Connections​
https://helpdesk.ucfsd.org/a/solutions/articles/5000063202 

●​ Connecting to a District Provided Kajeet Device (Mobile Hotspot)​
https://helpdesk.ucfsd.org/a/solutions/articles/5000063200 

●​ How to Print from a Chromebook ​
https://helpdesk.ucfsd.org/a/solutions/articles/5000062683 

●​ You set up your printer, but it won't print from a Chromebook​
https://helpdesk.ucfsd.org/a/solutions/articles/5000062684 

●​ My Chromebook won't turn on​
https://helpdesk.ucfsd.org/a/solutions/articles/5000062432 
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